
From:
To: Economics and Governance Committee
Subject: RE: proposal to extend the current SOE - I do not agree.
Date: Monday, 5 July 2021 2:42:52 PM

To whom it may concern

I am emailing you to let you know that I am totally opposed to the Qld health minister’s proposal to extend the current
SOE to 30 April 2022. This was done under the guise of the Economic platform and not health, which tends to make me
wonder, why? Queenslanders deserve better from their government. The mandating of masks, lockdowns and other
restrictions have continued now for 18 months. The latest research out of the UK clearly states that, while the current
strain of the Delta variant is more contagious, it presents as nothing less than someone with flu like symptoms, yet we are
subjected to constant restrictions.

We have had little to no community transmission, yet the plans of millions of people were put in disarray since 28 June
2021. There is absolutely NO REASON for an extension to the SOE in Qld as there is NO EMERGENCY. This blatant
disregard of our basic human rights needs to end. You simply cannot allow this bill to be passed.
I beg you to reconsider voting in favour of this and let us get our lives back. The uncertainty this will lead to, will be the
nail in the coffin for business.

Regards,
Amelia Willis.
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